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STATE OF

COLORADO Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

New Horizon Mine C1981008 TR99

1 message

Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us> Fri, May 1, 2020 at 11:27 AM
To: Rob Zuber <rob.zuber@state.co.us>, "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>,
Travis - Marshall - DNR <travis.marshall@state.co.us>

Hello Rob,

I have received an application for a technical revision for the New Horizon Mine, C1981-008.
This Revision, TR99, proposes to install baffles to Pond 13 in an effort to manage the effluent
from this pond. I am requesting your assistance in review of the hydrology and sedcad
demonstrations for this TR. The application has been scanned to laserfiche, and should be
accessible for your review. The application was deemed complete on April 30, 2020. An
adequacy letter will be sent out by May 30, 2020. Please let me know if you are unable to fit
this in.

Thank you for your assistance.

Janet Binns

Environmental Protection Specialist lll
Coal Regulatory Program

Mobile phone: 720-688-0626
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